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It is of upmost importance, that this bill go forward.  The public has, in the past, often 

been given erroneous information from this group.  They have also received funds 

from gaovernmental organizations at tax payers expense.  It is therefore necessary 

that the tax payer, and a wider base of oversite (to include the environmetal 

community) be put in place to regulate correct information that is given the public.  As 

a faith group .....of many faiths....we wish to help our earth, and help protect it's 

bounty to our world.  Thabks you for your consideration.   Sue Craig Co-Chair of 

Interfaith Earthkeepers Eugene/Springfield 


